
 

 

 

 

Notice to Occupiers 

Construction of Footpath, Kerb and Gutter - Fox Street (Both Sides) 

Between Warrena and Montkeila Street Walgett 

 

 

Council intend to refurbish the Kerb and Gutter and construct new Footpaths in the above 

location. 

Construction work is scheduled to commence on Tuesday, 1st February 2022. 

Works will be carried out for Council by a contract previously awarded to PW Concrete and 

Gravel. 

Detailed planning is currently in progress and Council officers will discuss with property 

occupiers details of the plan prior to works commencement of work. 

Pedestrian and vehicle access will be limited as per the Traffic Management Plan.  

Council apologises for any inconvenience caused to residents or business houses whilst 

works or being carried out. 

Should you wish to discuss this matter further please, contact Tim McLoughlin – Project 

Manager Walgett Shire Council on 02 6828 6100 or email tmcloughlin@walgett.nsw.gov.au 

 

         Michael Urquhart 
         General Manager 
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